
Letter of Suggestion 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Position] 

[Organization/Department Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

 

Subject: Suggestions for Improving Road Awareness 

Signage 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to share some suggestions regarding the road 

awareness signage in our community. As a concerned citizen and regular road user, I believe 

enhancing the visibility and clarity of road signs can significantly contribute to the safety of 

motorists and pedestrians alike. 

Firstly, I suggest implementing larger, more reflective road signs that can be easily spotted 

during both day and night. Visibility during nighttime is particularly critical, and improved 

signage can help reduce accidents. 

Secondly, incorporating digital variable message signs could enhance communication with 

drivers, providing real-time updates on road conditions, speed limits, and potential hazards. 



Additionally, I recommend engaging community members through surveys to understand their 

experiences and gather ideas on signage improvements. This could create a more informed and 

involved citizenry. 

Thank you for considering my suggestions. I believe that by working together, we can create a 

safer environment for all road users in our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


